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February 19, 1976

Carl Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I received your report on reception of KKYN between
2:31 AM and 2:35 AM on February 1l6. The report is
accurate as stated.

Up to this time I have received seven letters from
Alabama, Illinois, Wisconsin, and Nebraska. The night
of the test I received two telephone confirmations. One
from Fort Wayne, Indiana and one from Benton Arkor,
Michigan.

Thank you on behalf of KKYN for your communication.
It was my pleasure to assist you with the project.

Sincerely,

Bill Bruder

1090 Radio

Panhandle Broadcasting, Inc. P.O. Box 147 Plainview, Texas 79072

(806) 293-2661



